Villa Walsh Academy Dress Code

At Villa Walsh Academy, we proudly wear our uniforms with a sense of belonging,
knowing we are all connected as one student body.

A Villa Walsh Academy uniform consists of:
Skirt:

e A green/navy plaid skirt should be a modest length, not shorter than one inch above the knees.
e Skirts may not be rolled at the waist.

Shirt:

e White monogrammed, banded shirt with long or short sleeves

Sweaters:

White “Chapel” cardigan sweater

e Dark green or navy blue monogrammed pullover

e Sweaters are to be worn over the uniform shirt. They are never to be worn alone.
e Sweaters can only be purchased through Flynn & O’Hara.

Socks/Tights

e Navy blue knee socks or navy blue tights
e Socks are to be worn at the knee length position - not folded or slouched down.

Shoes:

e Shoes should be a simple style and conservative color.

e Students may NOT wear the following footwear: Boots ¢ Platforms - Flats or Heels « Sandals - Clogs -
Flip-Flops « Slipper-style « Backless Shoes e Moccasins

e Students are permitted to wear sneakers during Phys. Ed. Class or with a pass from the school nurse.

Tag Day:

e Tag Days are days on which students do not need to wear their uniforms.

e Students are allowed to wear casual clothing appropriate to VWA standards as stated in the handbook.
e Tag Days occur throughout the year to celebrate a holiday or to raise money for a cause.

e Days usually have a theme of the day, which all students are expected to follow.

Spiritwear:
e On designated tag/spirit days, other items purchased from the boutique may be worn.

e These include spirit rugby shirts and non-uniform polos, among others.
¢ In addition, on tag/spirit days, club shirts and/or VWA athletic shirts are permissible.

Options:
e Students are permitted to wear Villa Walsh Academy sweatshirts purchased from the School Boutique.
e All other VWA club or sport sweatshirts may be worn only on a Tag Day or on a designated game day.

A Villa Walsh Academy student is expected to be full uniform at all times,
keeping in mind that it is to be worn appropriately and neatly.

Uniform attire is to be purchased through Flynn & O’Hara Uniforms, Inc.



